
Greetings,  

 

Well, it looks like I have some good news to share today.   
Lloyd Nakano said it best.  So I will quote him here. 

 

“This is to notify you of The Department of Public Safety, Division of Fire and 
Life Safety regulation changes in Title 13, Chapter 50-55 of the Alaska Admin-
istrative Code.  The regulations update deals with building code standards, 
fire code standards, mechanical code standards, fuel gas code standards, 
non-structural plan review and fees, stop work orders, fire protection system 
permits, firework permits, standards of organization and services of a fire 
department, and oil and gas hydrocarbon processing facilities.  
 
The regulation changes were reviewed and approved by the Department of 
Law, signed and filed by the Lieutenant Governor on April 19, 2017, and will 
go into effect on May 19, 2017.  The new regulation changes will be printed in 
Register 222, July 2017 of the Alaska Administrative Code.” 

 

We will have the regulation documents posted on our web site very soon.  If 
you would like a copy sooner let me know and I will e-mail it to you. 

Thank you all for your patience with this process.  We are gearing up for 2015 
now. 

 

That is all for now.  Stay Safe. 

 

David Tyler, Alaska State Fire Marshal 
(907) 269-5491 
david.tyler@alaska.gov 
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C o n t a c t  N u m b e r s  

      State Fire Marshal/
Director’s Office          
(907) 269-5491 

 Life Safety Inspection 
Bureau 
(907) 269-5637 

 Plan Review Bureau           
(907) 269-2004 

 Fire Accreditation, 
Standards and Training 
(BFAST) 

           (907) 269-5490 

 Fire Standards Council 
(907) 269-5052 

 Fairbanks Office    
 (PRB & LSIB) 
(907) 451-5200 

 Juneau Office (BFAST) 
(907) 465-4331 

 

www.akburny.com 

The mission of the Division of Fire and Life Safety is to prevent 

the loss of life and property from fire and explosion. 

F r o m  t h e  d e s k  o f  

T h e  A l a s k a  S t a t e  F i r e  M a r s h a l  



2017 

ALASKA FIRE Conference 

Alaska State Fire Fighters &                  

Alaska Fire Chiefs Associations               

Sitka Fire Department  

Lock in these Dates                                              
Pre-Conference September 25—26, 2017             

Conference September 27—29, 2017 

Harrigan Centennial Hall 

Remembering the Past  

And                                      

Moving into the Future 

-2018- 

Alaska Fire Conference 

The week of September 24, 2018 

Planning for the 2018 Alaska Fire Conference is in the early stages.  If you have any ideas for  

classes, or would like to instruct please contact Chief Jeff Tucker at the Kenai Fire Department. 

jtucker@ci.kenai.ak.us 

(907) 283-7666 


